Sponsor Seminar: Challenge Camp
Time: Sunday, 2/3, 10-11AM
Place: CLA 200

Challenge Camp is celebrating its 39th year of offering summer enrichment learning opportunities for
bright and curious children. We are dedicated to providing meaningful opportunities for children aged 4-15
to realize their intellectual and personal potential. Challenge Camp is an ACA accredited camp located on
a picturesque campus in Hartsdale, New York. The Challenge Camp advantage is that parents and
campers customize a program of selections based on the child’s interests and the students follow their
course selections for an entire session.

We offer over 100 courses ranging from 3D Printing, Chess, Coding, Cooking, DJ'ing, Drones, Escape
Room, Fortnite, Magic, Makerspace, Minecraft, Model Rocketry, Robotics, Theater, Video Production,
Virtual Reality and many options in between including our innovative thematic approach to Pre-
Kindergarten learning with our Discover, Imagine and Create program. Our Afternoon Challenge includes
enrichment and sports options as we encourage students to challenge both their mind and body. These
include the continuation of our popular Swimming, Fencing, Hip-Hop, Ninja Warrior and Tae Kwon Do
programs. We offer bus transportation and early drop-off /extended day options for families that require
flexibility.

Our program is unique as there are multiple disciplinary options your children can experience throughout
the day from STEM, Art, Theater, Music, Science, Sports and Technology.

Please visit www.challengecamps.com or call the camp office (914) 779-6024 to learn more about our
innovative program.

2019 Session Dates - Session 1: June 27 - July 26 (4 Weeks), Session 2: July 29 - August 16 (3 Weeks)

Tuition & Fees: http://challengecamps.com/dates-and-fees/

Presenter: CAROLE BERMAN

Executive Director and Founder

Director and Founder of the Gifted and Talented Development Center. Carole has been actively involved
in Gifted Education for over 40 years, having served as a teacher of the gifted and talented students in

the High and Wide and BOCES programs. She was a reading teacher in Yonkers for 23 years. She
serves as President of the Gifted and Talented Foundation, Board member of New York State Camp
Directors Association and member of the American Camping Association. In tribute to Carole and in
recognition of thirty years of Challenge Camp she was the 2010 honoree at the annual dinner of NYSCDA.
Every summer she has 4 grandchildren travel from London and New York City to attend camp!



